
 
Public Hearing and 

          Community Conversations 
         on Proposed Service Changes  

Mason Transit Authority will hold the following public hearings to receive comments 
on the below proposed service changes and to be  

implemented on February 3, 2020: 
 

Tuesday, December 10, 2019 at 6:00 PM 
Transit-Community Center, Conference Room 

601 West Franklin Street in Shelton, WA 
 

Wednesday, December 11, 2019 at 6:00 PM 
North Mason Timberland Library, Meeting Room 

23081 NE State Route 3, Belfair, WA 
 

Community Conversations with General Manager, 
Danette Brannin, will follow each of the public hearings.  

 
All participants are welcome at MTA’s public hearings.  Meeting locations are ADA  

accessible. If you anticipate needing any type of accommodation or have questions about the 
physical access provided, please call 360-426-9434 in advance and we will make every effort to 

meet accommodation requests. 

Proposed Service Changes  

Mason Transit Authority is proposing changes to Route 6/26 to better serve riders by 
providing additional frequency.  

The Route 2 will be eliminated and shall be served with Dial-A-Ride service.  

One trip will be added to Route 1. 

Draft documents detailing the proposed route modifications including timetables will be 
made available upon request and are posted on our website at www.masontransit.org/
publichearings. 

Questions and comments are welcome and accepted until 4:00 PM on Friday, December 13, 2019. 

Contact:  Trina Gwerder, Operations Assistant Manager 

Phone: 360-432-5725 | Fax: 360-426-0899 | Email: tgwerder@masontransit.org | 790 E Johns Prairie Rd, Shelton, WA 
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